
Lost or Broken iPad Charger Solution 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Driftwood Middle will not be able to replace any iPad chargers due to insufficient supply. Should the charger for 

your student’s iPad be lost or broken it will result in a financial obligation to be repaid to our school so that we 

can purchase a replacement.  

To avoid this charge, we recommend buying the charger for your student’s iPad from AMAZON.  Purchasing the 

charger yourself will be faster and cheaper than going through the process with Driftwood Middle.   

 
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Victoria Cortellese, VILS Coach (Verizon Innovative Learning Schools) 
Carlos Mercado, Micro-Computer Tech Specialist 
Lauren Martino, Media Specialist/TLC 
Driftwood Middle School 


